
  Harbour View High 
 Home of the Vikings! 

 

 

  

 Open House 
 

 

     February 6th, 2017 

     School Auditorium,  

     6:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 8 students, we invite you and your                          

family to take a student-guided tour of our         

facilities. Look around, ask questions and                 

learn why you’ll want to be a member of the HVHS 

family. Our students and staff have prepared an 

informative evening…JUST FOR YOU.                                                             

           For more information phone: 658-5359 


